
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Friday 22nd March 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

This week: 

Maths: 

This week in maths the children have been problem solving and reasoning within our topic Mass, Capacity and 

Volume.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English:  

In English the children have been writing non-chronological reports about wolves. They have focused on grouping 

related information and joining clauses using conjunctions.  

 

Next week: 

Next week the children will write their own version based upon Little Red Riding hood from the perspective of the 

wolf, they will change the characters and setting to really make it their own. In DT we will be finishing off our Bug 

Hotels by filling them with natural resources, these will come home ready for the Easter break, they can be kept in 

your own garden or left on a woodland walk.  

 

This weeks common exception words are:           improve     kind       last 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
AOB: 

 

‘Usborne Sponsored Read 

To celebrate and encourage a lifelong love of reading at home and school, we are running a sponsored read between 

29th March and 15th April 2024 in collaboration with Usborne. All the money raised by the children will go towards 

brand new books for our school and there will be a prize for the class who accumulate the most amount of minutes 

read-more information to follow! In addition to the sponsorship money, Usborne will also donate up to 60% of the 

total raised in EXTRA FREE BOOKS! The children will be sent home before the Easter holidays with a sponsorship 

form and reading log. Sponsorship money will be due by Friday 26th April 2024 and can either be paid online or cash 

can be dropped into the office. For those donating online, you have the choice to collect all sponsorship and pay in 

one amount, or share the link with family and friends so they can donate directly. Please find the link below:  

https://wonderful.org/fundraisers/Ng00R 

Please do encourage your child to take part and we look forward to seeing how they get on!’ 

 

 

 

Golden Leaf Winners: 

Doves: 

George For showing great technique and independence while nailing his bug hotel together this 
week - Well Done! 

Henry For creating a beautiful plan of his Easter garden explaining why he was making different 
aspects - Well Done! 

Cormac For being creative and resilient when creating his Ewe in brush party - Well Done! 

 

Larks: 

Ava For standing up and presenting information all about Iranian New Year and how she 
celebrates with her family. It was lovely to listen to you Ava. Well done! 

Flo 

For being brave and performing her cheerleading dance in front of the class. Well done! 

Jaxon 

For showing determination in maths lessons this week. well done! 

 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,  

 

Year Two Team  

 

Mrs Brooks: cbrooks@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mr Bowers: bbowers@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
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